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Hi 
 
I wish to write in full support of Dundonald Gymnastics Club to be granted a community 
asset transfer in Muirhead.  
 
As a parent the club taught my daughter for 2 years and she has now gone on to be a cheer 
leader with Infinity Allstars and the skills she developed with DGC allowed her to progress as 
a cheer leader.  
 
My son up until recently has done 2 years of recreational gymnastics. This has provided him 
with an out of school activity at the weekend and has improved his flexibility and fitness. 
 
To have a top class place of excellence for Gymnastics in Troon will be an amazing 
opportunity for the club and the community of Troon. I have read the business plan and I 
am satisfied that provision for the community to be included has been made also. This I 
hope will allow the community and the club to benefit for years to come.  
 
Kind regards 

 
 

  
 

 


